
Our Streets is a student-led org advocating for the following changes at Loyola:
1. Cut ties with the Chicago police department.
2. Demonstrate more support to Black students and Black student organizations.
3. Black faculty and staff support.
4. Public forum with President Rooney and apology for lack of acknowledgment 

of Black struggles both on campus and in our world today.
5. Public statement from the University.
6. Formal recognition of Black History Month.
7. Following the Black Cultural Center's suggestions and recommendations.
8. Fire Erin Moriarty, Dean of the Undergraduate Admissions Office.

https://luc.zoom.us/meeting/register/tZAvde2oqDwiGN2eVieporU4MGTEhy0gEuS5

